
PRISTON PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION 

 

The newly refurbished village hall is very keen to have some colourful photo canvases of 

Priston and the surrounding countryside throughout the seasons, to adorn its walls. 

 

The competition is open to all age groups and please feel free to submit up to 6 photos, in 

either portrait or landscape form; there is room for both. There is no charge to enter. The only 

prize is the satisfaction of having your photo displayed in the hall for all to admire! 

 

The chosen photos will be blown up into large canvases, so cameras or phones need to be 

around 5 megapixels upwards in order to cope with the enlargement. We are told most 

modern phones and digital cameras will cope with this. 

 

Please email entries by 31 December 2019 to Richard Bottle at richardbottle@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Please ensure you email a high-resolution copy of your photo(s).jpg format but ensure the 

size of any email(s) does not exceed 20MB. 

 

The entries will then be judged by members of the Piston Village Hall Committee. 

 

Any questions regarding the competition please contact: 

fionahassard@vahoo.com or ayletanderson@btinternet.com 

 

(By entering the competition, you agree that winning entries may be used free of charge by 

Priston Village Hall and may also be reproduced, together with your name, on the Priston 

Web and elsewhere for publicity purposes) 
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